PUBLIC NOTICE

Extended hours of operation this weekend at NIB’s Jumbey Village Local Office
The National Insurance Board remains committed to continuous improvement of service delivery, and to meeting – indeed, exceeding – customers' expectations. In this regard, the public is advised that on Friday, November 6 and Saturday, November 7, NIB will extend its hours of operations at its Jumbey Village Local Office, located in the Clifford Darling Complex on Blue Hill Road. Persons who recently claimed and qualified for Unemployment Benefit, including those recently laid off from Bahamar, are encouraged to take advantage of these extended hours to collect their Unemployment Benefit payments.  The extended hours of operation are 5 p.m. to 8 p.m. this evening, and 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. tomorrow. 
When coming to collect payments, claimants are advised to bring along their:

· Stamped Unemployment Card from the Labour Department; 

· National Insurance card; and 

· Photo ID, if they do not have their new National Insurance card.

Please note that services offered during the extended hours on Friday and Saturday will be limited to the payout of Unemployment Benefit cheques.
